
 

	

Workshop	on	Draft	Research	Plan	for	Net	Energy	
Metering	(NEM)	2.0	Evaluation	 
	

December	6,	2019	|	10:00am	to	12:30pm	
	

	

California	Public	Utilities	Commission	|	Golden	Gate	Room	|	505	Van	Ness	Ave,	San	Francisco,	CA	94102	
	

Dial-In	Number:	415-655-0002	Passcode:	921	604	907	|	Webex	Meeting	Number:	921	604	907	Password:	NEMEVAL	
Webex	Link:	https://itroninc.webex.com/itroninc/j.php?MTID=m2984fc0d08ed9267626ef1a99a657f1a		

 

	

	 	

Pursuant	to	Assembly	Bill	327	(Perea,	2013),	the	California	Public	Utilities	Commission	(CPUC)	adopted	the	
current	NEM	structure,	often	referred	to	as	“NEM	2.0”	or	the	“NEM	successor	tariff,”	through	the	NEM	2.0	
Decision	(D.16-01-044)	in	January	2016.	The	Decision	requires	the	CPUC	and	its	Energy	Division	to	consider	
adjustments	to	the	NEM	2.0	tariff	in	the	future.	
	
The	CPUC	Decision	on	NEM	consumer	protections	(D.18-09-044)	authorizes	ratepayer	funding	for	a	
consultant	to	conduct	a	formal	and	independent	evaluation	of	NEM	2.0	to	analyze	the	costs	and	benefits	of	
customer-sited	renewable	resources	taking	service	on	the	tariff	and	its	variants.	The	evaluation	will	assist	
the	CPUC	in	revisiting	NEM	2.0	by	examining	the	effects	of	the	tariff.	Following	a	competitive	bid	process,	
the	CPUC	selected	Itron	to	perform	the	evaluation.		
	
Itron,	in	consultation	with	Energy	Division	staff,	has	prepared	a	draft	research	plan	for	the	NEM	2.0	
evaluation.	This	draft	research	plan	was	distributed	to	the	service	list	for	Rulemaking	(R.)14-07-002	on	
November	27,	2019.	The	purpose	of	this	meeting	is	to	present	the	draft	research	plan	and	solicit	feedback	
from	interested	stakeholders.	
	

WORKSHOP	AGENDA	
	
10:00am	–	10:10am	 Welcome,	Safety,	Introductions,	Objectives,	Scope	|	Energy	Division	Staff	
	
10:10am	–	10:40am	 Presentation	on	NEM	2.0	Evaluation	Draft	Research	Plan|	Itron	
	
10:40am	–	12:20pm	 Stakeholder	Feedback	and	Questions	|	Facilitated	by	Energy	Division	Staff	and	Itron	
	
12:20pm	–	12:30pm	 Closing	and	Next	Steps	|	Energy	Division	Staff	
	
	
Note:	One	or	more	CPUC	Commissioners	may	attend	and	participate	in	the	workshop.	One	or	more	advisors	to	the	
CPUC	Commissioners,	as	well	as	other	decision-makers,	may	also	be	in	attendance	at	the	workshop.	The	workshop	
was	publicly	noticed	on	the	CPUC’s	Daily	Calendar	10	days	in	advance,	so	statements	made	at	the	workshop	will	not	
constitute	a	reportable	ex	parte	contact.	


